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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is resurfacing the roadway and implementing safety 
improvements along International Speedway Boulevard (U.S. 92/State Road (S.R.) 600) from the 
Halifax River Bridge to S.R. A1A in Daytona Beach, Volusia County. This project incorporates FDOT’s 
Complete Streets approach, which aims to enhance safety, mobility, and access for all road users by 
providing improved travel facilities tailored to the individual and unique needs of the community. 

International Speedway Boulevard will be widened and resurfaced to provide two vehicle travel lanes 
in each direction with a raised median for motorists and widened sidewalks on both sides of the 
roadway for pedestrians. Additional enhancements include new signing, pavement markings, 
drainage structures, utility upgrades, and new turn lanes at the intersection of International Speedway 
Boulevard and S.R. A1A. The traffic signals along International Speedway Boulevard at the 
intersections of Halifax Avenue, Peninsula Avenue (S.R. 441), Grandview Avenue, and S.R. A1A will 
also be reconstructed.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent nighttime lane closures on International Speedway Boulevard 
between the hours of 9 p.m. and 7 a.m. during construction. Intermittent sidewalk detours will be 
utilized to accommodate pedestrian traffic around the work area. Electronic message boards and other 
signage will be used to direct traffic around closures. Access to residences and businesses, as well as 
pedestrian access, will be maintained throughout the duration of the project.

The level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and the schedule may 
change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. For the most current project details and 
lane closure information, make sure to visit the project page on FDOT’s Central Florida Roads website, 
www.cflroads.com.

Financial Project Identification
(FPID) No. 437942-1

ROADWAY AND SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

Volusia County

PROJECT START 
June 2023

CONTRACTOR
Masci General Contractor, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$12 Million

ESTIMATED 
INSTALLATION COMPLETION
Summer 2024

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
britney.jones@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.
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